
Below are some important upcoming events. View our SJE Google Calendar for all school events.
Happy New Year!- No School on Monday, January 1

This week, we congratulate Kindergartener, Emma McElligott, for
being the YES student of the week. She earned her ticket when she
let her classmates share her stuffed animal on her VIP day.

https://www.smithtown.k12.ny.us/CalendarLinks/sje_calendar


Check out the first edition of the St. James Seasonal Gazette! Our Newspaper Club, led by Mrs.
McErlean, worked very hard to create this creative and informational publication. Click on the
image below to access the entire newspaper. We hope you enjoy!

On Monday afternoon, carolers from the HSE Chamber Choir came to St. James to spread holiday
cheer. The musicians performed many classic holiday songs under the guidance of director, Mark
Hegreness. We are so thankful they could join us and share their talents.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lZstRFAF2EHud-9akkWBP1ZHeM56kLNH/view?usp=sharing


An annual tradition at St. James Elementary school continued this week with the first and second
graders performance of The Nutcracker. For 15 years, music teacher, Christa Braunreuther, has
continued this tradition that starts off the holiday season and brings joy to the entire SJE
community.





SJE Weekly Updates on SJE Website

All of the SJE Weekly Updates from this year are available on our school's website . You can
access them by clicking the "Weekly Update" button.

https://www.smithtown.k12.ny.us/Schools/St-James-Elementary-School
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